
 

Tanner Photography Supports
Dunwoody Springs Elementary School

 

We would like to invite you to have your professional family  
portrait taken at Dunwoody Springs on: 

 

Saturday, October 20, 2012   10:00am-4:00pm 
 
 

A $20.00 portrait fee donated to Dunwoody Springs Elementary 
 includes one 11 x 14 family portrait (regularly $65.00) 

 

To sign up, please complete the attached coupon and return 
 with payment to Dunwoody Springs Elementary School. 

 

Direct Questions to: DSESPTA@gmail.com 
 

~ A $20.00 Non refundable donation benefiting Dunwoody Springs Elementary School 
   secures an appointment time.  100% of your $20 goes to Dunwoody Springs PTA. 
~ Offer limited to one $20 photo per family.    The fundraiser photo is the family pose. 
~ A parent or guardian must accompany children. An adult pictured in the portrait must   
    view portraits. 
~ Neighbors, friends, and pets are welcome to participate. 
~ The background is WHITE.  Appointments are only 10 minutes. 
~ Tanner reserves the right to select the fundraiser photo. 

 
 

For your convenience, portraits will be available to order or purchase, including canvas 
 wall portraits and holiday cards. 

 

www.tannerfundraising.com 

 

Family Portrait Coupon 

Please return this coupon to school with your $20.00 to the attention DSES PTA. 

Make checks payable to: DSES PTA 

           Family Name: ________________________________Homeroom Teacher:___________________________ 

           Cell phone No: ________________________________E-mail:   _______________________________________ 

Appointment Date / Time preferred (please circle) 

Saturday, October 20 10-11am    11am-12pm    12-1pm    1-2pm    2-3pm    3-4pm          

Please note that we will contact you with a specific 10-minute appt. time within the hour you requested. 

 


